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BC Games Awards Key Volunteer 
 
The BC Games Society is pleased to announce that Greg Toll of Maple Ridge has been awarded 
Sport BC’s Presidents Award.  The presentation took place last night prior to Sport BC's Athlete of 
the Year Awards in downtown Vancouver. 
  
Greg has been involved with the BC Lacrosse Association for 10 years and has served as the 
Provincial Advisor for the BC Summer Games since 2003.  In this capacity, Greg provides 
technical support and expertise to the planning and operation of the competition at the BC Summer 
Games.  He is a committed volunteer and puts in considerable time and effort.  Provincial Advisors 
serve an important role in the BC Games, ensuring the tournament organizers and zone volunteers 
have the resources and support they need and are following through on their responsibilities.  As a 
Level 2 coach and Level 3 minor official, Greg has a wealth of lacrosse knowledge and experience, 
which enables him to ensure the BC Summer Games are a first-rate event for the athletes, 
coaches, and officials.  
 
Greg is a champion and a committed volunteer for both the BC Games and the BC Lacrosse 
Association.   
 
"The BC Games rely on volunteers at all levels and Greg's commitment to his responsibilities within 
the sport of lacrosse help put that sport among the leaders provincially,” said BC Games President 
and CEO, Kelly Mann.  
 
Both field and box lacrosse will be played at the next BC Summer Games in Kelowna, July 24 - 27, 
2008.  
 
For more information on the BC Games Society, go to www.bcgames.org or call 250-387-1375.  
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